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A Word from Mrs Blake, Headteacher 

To all our lovely families, 

We have had the announcement that we will all return to school on Monday March the 8th. We are all very 

excited to welcome the children back into school and the teachers are busy getting the classrooms and lessons 

ready for their pupils! To support a safe and organised return, I will be sending out information to each of you to 

ensure you know when your children should be at school and include details of key information such as 

lunchtime and PE sessions. We will need to go back to the staggered starts and end of school days so that 

groups of families are not queueing at gates unsafely. This will continue until we have further government 

advice that restrictions have been lifted or eased. 

As always, we have had some fantastic learning continuing at home and at school this week. Many children 

enjoyed the ‘Feel Good Friday’ activity before the half term – I hope you managed to join in with this week’s 

activity (Den Building) – make sure you look out for these activities each Friday afternoon. 

Have a safe and happy weekend – we look forward to seeing you all soon! 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Blake 

 

World Book Day – 4th March 21 
 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 4th March. This year we are having a Roald 

Dahl themed day! Each class will be using a different book to theme their day’s learning: 

 

Turtles (Y1/Y3) – Matilda  

Stingrays (Y4) – Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

Electric Eels (Y5/6) - The Twits 

 

There is no need to dress up, but there will still be lots of exciting activities in school and on Google 

Classrooms.  

To support with their exciting afternoon learning, please could children in Stingrays class (Y4) bring in clean 
household items for junk modelling (kitchen roll tubes, cardboard boxes etc). Please could these items be 

brought into school by TUESDAY in order for them to be quarantined. 

 

 

Friday 26th February 2021 
 

High Street Herald 
Reflecting Life in School  
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Home Learning Heroes 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Well done to all those working super hard at home. Here are our home learning heroes for this week. 

Keep up the hard work everyone! 

School Superstars 

Kaiden and Raniya – Y1 

Kaiden for his brilliant Maths work; Jessica for her great letter formation; Preslie-Jade for 

gaining in confidence and Jwad for making great progress. 

Joyce – Y3 

Joyce for her amazing RE work. 

Leah and Elley-Maia – Y4 

Leah for amazing maths and Elley-Maia for a brilliant autobiography  

Izzy, Keegan, Toni and Harrison – Y5/6 

Izzy for being super helpful; Keegan, Toni and Harrison for smashing their fractions 

Top Google Classroom Pupils: 

Rec/Yr 1 – Ruby for completing all her work; Darcy-May for attending all her interventions and JJ 

for attending DEAR time every day 

Y3 – Milo again! Great home learning Milo – consistently completing his work; Sara for trying 

really hard 

Y4 – Riley for super spelling and Lucas M for his brilliant work overall 

Y5/6 – Ellie-Mae for her inspiring RE; April for consistently completing her work; Jacob for his 

awesome English and Rikki for his perseverance  
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